
Hi there,  
 
I live in Tigard and I would like to communicate my worries and frustrations about the lack of a light rail 
line along the southwest corridor. We are the last major corridor in the Portland metro area without a 
light rail line and it's starting to become painfully obvious. Every day Portland's SW corridor gets busier 
with 99W and 217 traffic impacting transit through the area. I understand the funding for such a project 
would be enormous but I believe abstaining from such an investment would cost us more in the long 
run. Please prioritize a light rail line connecting folks living in the SW corridor to the city. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cory Buckley 
 


